
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Governing Board of Opportunity Youth Academy will hold a public hearing on the 

sufficiency of textbooks and instructional materials used in the classrooms of the Santa 

Clara County Office of Education. Comment is invited from teachers, parents, students, 

representatives of bargaining units and interested members of the community. 

 

 
 

DATE: October 13, 2022 

 

TIME: 4:00 PM 

 
 

To view please use this livestream link:  https://tinyurl.com/OYA-Board-Mtg-

10-13-22 

 

Public comments will be conducted via: https://tinyurl.com/OYA-Public-

Comments-10-13-22  

 

 


